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Plymouth, MN 55441  

 

Honeywell Internal 
 

 

October 29, 2021 

 

Subject: Notice of End of Life for HMC1051ZL Magnectic Sensor  

 

Dear Valued Honeywell Customer: 
 
Honeywell regrets to announce the discontinuance of the HMC1051ZL magnetic sensor, due to supply chain 

challenges. Honeywell will not be able to support any futher orders for this part. 

 

For any technical support, customers may reach out to PlymouthSupport@Honeywell.com.  
 
If you require further information regarding this notice, please contact Customer Business Manager, Kim 
Olson at Kim.Olson@Honeywell.com. 
 
We value your feedback, and would be happy to discuss any related issues. 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
 
Best Regards,  
 
 
Jeevish G Gurumoorthi  
Honeywell Aerospace 
Offering Manager (Navigation & Sensors) 
Magnetic Sensors - Product Lead 
JeevishGlastine.Gurumoorthi@Honeywell.com 
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